



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 
We have had another busy week at Mousehole School with the children thoroughly enjoying our 
internationals language day and taking part in many sporting events. 

The children were so enthused by travelling to different countries with their passports and 
immersing themselves in speaking a variety of different languages and carrying out activities in 
each. It was lovely to hear the buzz around the school and the children’s lovely feedback. Thank 
you to Mrs Williams for organising this and the children who put themselves forward to volunteer 
to help run some of the sessions. 

Thank you to Mr Ansell and all of the parents, children and members of the local community who 
came along  to help in our Community Garden on Saturday. They had a fantastic day planting trees, 
potatoes and sowing seeds. They also managed to complete lots of weeding- Great work all of you! 

 The High Fives team played  two very tough matches against much more experience teams on 
Tuesday. But they demonstrated great resilience and are learning & getting better with each game. 
Keep up the great teamwork and your hard work will pay off! 

On Wednesday we took part in the local schools Swimming Gala. It was  a great, fun afternoon of 
swimming  and well done to everyone who represented the school so well. Congratulations to the girls 
who managed to qualify for the finals and to Arlo T for coming 2nd in back stroke, Iona  for 3rd in 
back stroke and Ava for 3rd in front crawl- a fabulous achievement! 

The boys played a very tight cup match against St Erth in football on Thursday, on our lovely pitch in 
the sunshine. Well done to Sonny for scoring both our goals and to Mason who defended the goal 
with some spectacular saves. They sadly lost on penalties but put up a great fight until the end. 
Thank you to Mr Ansell for refereeing  and to all who came along to support them. 

Please don’t forget that it is RED NOSE DAY next Friday 21st March. The children can 
come in their home clothes with one item that is red and there will be a donations bucket 
in the entrance to support this worthy cause. 

A quick reminder that the children need to bring in fruit or a healthy snack with a bottle 
of water for their break times. 

Keep a look out for our Mousehole Facebook page!! 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend and enjoy the rugby. Thank you for your continued 
support and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Best wishes                                    

Sarah Trow 
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  House Points:   



PORTHCHAPEL:112
GWYNVER:65
SENNEN:70
PRAA SANDS:135




Whole School attendance: 

97%


Skiff-100%

Lugger-97 %


Schooner-93.65%

Stars of the week 
Skiff Class - Sully 

- Arlo 

For his brilliant motivation in our story writing.

-For her great soup design in DT.

Lugger Class -Martha 

-Ezra 

-For her fantastic fraction knowledge and 
understanding and inspirational writing. 

- For his whizzy maths- from converting mixed 
fractions into improper fractions.

Schooner Class - Arlo T 
- Logan 
- Iona 

- For representing the school at swimming. 
- For progress in his timetables and his maths skills 
- For representing the school at swimming

Cornish words of 
the week! 

“Pasti”-pasty 

Marvellous Mouse Of The 
Week 

 
Alma 

For always being kind 
and caring to others, 
especially our new 
Mousehole Mice 

friends! Well done Alma 

😎






We are very proud of Caleb who 
has been acting in “An Inspector 
Calls” this week at the Hall For 
Cornwall. This is an amazing 

opportunity and please go and 
watch if you can this weekend.

Congratulations to Raphi and 
Hugo for their fantastic dragon 

writing and working hard on their 
handwriting skills.

Year 4 Lugger children 
are continuing to 

develop their woodland 
skills. They are going 

to be learning to 
whittle their own 
wooden tongs!The boys played football 

against St Erth on Thursday in 
a cup match. They sadly lost 
on penalties but played well 

as a team in a very close 
game.






A big thank you to Mr 
Ansell for running your 

community garden open 
morning and to all of you 

who came along to 
support this event.

The children thoroughly enjoyed 
their international languages 

day. Learning a variety of 
different languages as they 
travelled around with their 

passports. 

😎

😎

😎

😎



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Fridays- Schooners swimming 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
Fri 21st March Red Nose Day- wear red and bring a 
donation 
Wed 26th March Tempest whole school photos 
Thurs 27th March Songfest 3.30-8.45pm St Johns 
Hall 
W/B 31st March No Clubs  
Whole School Drum Assembly 9.30am 
Friday 4th April Easter egg Raffle 
Friday 4th April- Last Day of Term 
Yr 6 SAT’s w/b 12th May 15th May 
Summer Term Begins 22.4.25 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 












